
Lynne Barre 
Seattle Branch Chief 
Protected Resources Division 
National Marine Fisheries Service 
 
Dear Ms. Barre, 
 
We support the November 4, 2016 formal regulatory petition of Orca Relief 
Citizens’ Alliance, Center for Biological Diversity and Project Seawolf 
submitted to the National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS), requesting that 
the agency use its authority to establish a whale protection zone (WPZ) to 
expedite recovery of the Southern Resident Killer Whales (SRKW).  The SRKW 
is listed as an endangered species under the Endangered Species Act and a 
depleted population under the Marine Mammal Protection Act. 
 
We also encourage the agency to rapidly initiate a public process to 
establish the WPZ. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark 
 
The Future of the Ocean Depends on You 
<https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0hKkLIknJuA> 
*~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
~~~~~* 
* What do you want to do for the ocean?  Tell us, and we will take care of 
the rest * 
 
*The Ocean Foundation * 
www.oceanfdn.org 
www.oceanfdn.org/blog 
www.facebook.com/oceanfdn 
Twitter: @Oceanfdn 
Tel.  +1.202.887.8996 
 
*Mark J. Spalding, President* 
mspalding@oceanfdn.org 
www.markjspalding.com 
Skype: tofpresident 
Twitter: @MarkJSpalding 


